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A Hawaiian Getaway with The UWM Manfred Olson Planetarium  

 
MILWAUKEE – Escape to Hawaii for a fraction of the cost this spring break on March 7, 8 or 9 
at 7 p.m. The UWM Manfred Olson Planetarium will be welcoming students and the community 
for an opportunity to explore the Hawaiian sky with its event, Lei with the Stars.  

The show will highlight constellations from Hawaii’s latitude and demonstrate how the Hawaiian 
people navigated using the stars. The show will cost $5 per ticket and may be purchased online 
in advance or at the door. Each guest will receive a lei and complimentary punch.  

Those interested in the event can obtain additional information about parking and directions at 
the UWM Planetarium’s website, planetarium.uwm.edu. Please note the UWM planetarium is 
wheelchair accessible and that these shows are not suggested for children under the age of four. 
The planetarium is open to the public. 

 

About the UWM Planetarium  

The UWM Manfred Olson Planetarium is located on 1900 East Kenwood Boulevard in the 
Physics building on the corner of Kenwood Boulevard and Cramer Street as a center for 
astronomy education and appreciation with over 10,000 visitors annually, a variety of programs 
are available for the general public including AstroBreak and Friday Night Shows, as well as 
stargazing on select evenings throughout the year. School and private group visits are also 
available. Please see our website for details on all our programs.  
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